
From: Gibson, Victoria
To: Walker, Elizabeth (AIR)
Subject: FW: New Wales BART Permit and June 2011 Turnaround
Date: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 3:07:01 PM
Attachments: 1050059-070-AC Req 3.8.11.pdf

FYI,
 
Vickie
 

From: Koletzke, Marilyn 
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 2:50 PM
To: 'Iyer, Rama - FishHawk'; David, Steve - Plymouth
Cc: Gibson, Victoria; Koerner, Jeff
Subject: New Wales BART Permit and June 2011 Turnaround
 
Rama,
 
Please see attached letter that is dated today.
 
Thank you
 
Marilyn
 
Marilyn Koletzke, P.E. 
Engineer
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Division of Air Resource Management
New Source Review
marilyn.koletzke@dep.state.fl.us
Phone (850) 717-9112   FAX (850) 717-9097

 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Herschel T. Vinyard Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of
services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received.
Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
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March 8, 2011 


Electronic Mail – Received Receipt Requested 


Mr. Rama Iyer,  
Mosaic Fertilizer, LLC 
13830 Circa Crossing Drive 
Lithia, Florida 33547 
 
Re: Project No. 1050059-061-AC 


Mosaic Fertilizer, LLC, New Wales Facility 
BART Permit  


Dear Mr. Iyer: 


This letter is a follow-up to our teleconference this morning regarding the New Wales BART Permit 1050059-
061-AC issued July 30, 2009.  


As we discussed: 


 Please clarify for each specific condition the “Section 3 Emissions Unit Specific Conditions Subsection A 
(Scenario A)” work that has been performed  


 Provide a projected timeline to accomplish the uncompleted work as described in the permit.    


 Separately, identify the work that is proposed for sulfuric acid plant during the upcoming June outage.   


 Please compile an outline tabular account of the timeline for “Scenario A” work conditions.   


 New or revisions to the work as detailed in “Scenario A” should be accompanied by calculations, 
assumptions, or reference materials.    


Your request will be addressed after receipt of the clarification information.  If you have any questions regarding 
this matter, please contact me at (850) 717-9112.  


Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Marilyn Koletzke, P.E. 
New Source Review Section 


 


Rama Iyer, Mosaic LLC, Manager (Rama.Iyer@mosaicco.com) 
Stephen R. David, Mosaic LLC, Manager (Steve.David@mosaicco.com) 
Ms. Vickie Gibson, DEP BAR Reading File (Victoria.Gibson@dep.state.fl.us) 
 
JFK/mk  










